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Bangladesh High Commission, Canberra would like to express its 
heartfelt thanks and appreciation to Doctors of Melbourne Royal 
Children’s Hospital who have successfully separated conjoined 
Bangladeshi twins Krishna and Trishna.  
 
The High Commission would also like to acknowledge the outstanding 
contributions to this medical procedure by the Chief of Children First 
Foundation Ms. Moira Kelly and Atom Rahman as well as Australian two 
volunteers, Danielle Noble and Natalie Silcock by fundraising for the 
treatment of the twins and other necessary support.  
 
The High Commission also appreciates the support of all Australian well 
wishers who were associated with this very complicated medical 
procedure. 
 
The High Commission wishes and prays for the very best of the future of 
the twins Krishna and Trishna.  
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